
 
 
Board of Elections to Perform Post-Election Audit 

 
 

December 2, 2019 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
EDITORIAL CONTACT:  Diane J. Noonan, Director 
     513-887-3700 
 
HAMILTON, OH: 
 
In accordance with Directive 2017-14 the Butler County Board of Elections will be 
performing a Post-Election Audit of the November 5, 2019, General Election 
beginning at 9:00am on Tuesday, December 3, 2019. 
 
The audit will take place at the Board Office, 1802 Princeton Rd., Suite 600, 
Hamilton, OH 45011.  It is expected to take one working day to complete. 
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